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Digital Literacy Event in India with Hon'ble Governor of South Carolina Nikki Haley

Dear Katherin,
Hello & Greetings from Computer Society of India

On behalf of Computer Society of India(CSI) and on my behalf , we welcome Hon'ble Governor of South Carolina
Nikki Haley in India.

Computer Society of India, is a 50 Year old NGO is in the field of Computer & IT, literacy in India at all levels.

We at CSI take specific care of underprivileged & women in India by conducting Computer/Digital Literacy programme,
through our student branches. Recently we have conducted number of workshop for this section all ove India.

CSI Student Branch at Bharti Vidhyapeeth, Delhi is also conducting series of such workshop, one of the workshop is in
progress

It will be our pleasure if Hon'ble Governor of South Carolina Nikki Haley, can grace us to interact with these school students at
Bharti Vidyapeeth, Delhi on 17th November 2014 at any convenient. time.

with regards

RK.Vyas

Vice-President (Region-1)
Computer Society of India
Mobile:-9810592760
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